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Hote to: Walter Haass, NRR

Pursuant to our discussions of approximately one month ago, enclosed
you will find a copy of a re:ent letter Mitchell Rogovtn, Director of i

,

the NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group, sent to Metropolitan Edison Company. :

As you will recall, we intended to -- and have -- requested information
on utility management and technical qualification which in many ways
parallel the request which Lessons Learned sent to all operating licensees.

or June 20. '.Specifically, I direct your attention to requests 5, 9, and ,

[ 17 in the Rogovin letter.
,

i
It is my hope that if you receive a timely response from Metropolitan
Edison Company to your June 20 request you will inform this Special ,

-

Inquiry. .This would enable us to integrate the information into our
investigation on the immediate question of the technical qualification

'

of Met Ed. ,

|

If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact
me at x-28947.

b
,

David Evans +

Special Inquiry Group

Enclosure:
cc of 7/12/79 letter

to G. F. Trowbridge
from M. Rogovin

bcc: WParler i
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